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A Note from our Principal

Dear Families,

Happy April! This month, we are looking forward to discovering all the changes spring brings forth.
This season provides a great opportunity for children to learn and grow as they discover new
things in their environment. Our teachers are planning lots of fun outdoor adventures, lessons,
picnics, and more! We are also excited to celebrate Week of the Young Child and Earth Day.

Sincerely,
Ms Kim

Family Survey Reminder

Our enrolled family survey launched in March. If you have not received the email, please let us
know so we can request it be resent. The survey provides the opportunity for you to share your
positive experiences within our school community and give feedback on our areas of opportunity
confidentially. Survey closes April Sth.

Open House/ Family Referal Bonus

Our next Open House is on April 27th, so don't forget about our referral bonus! When you refer a
friend and they enroll, you're eligible for a free week of tuition. Ask us for details!

Week of the Young Child

Week of the Young Child, April 6-12, recognizes young students, their teachers, and their families
for all their hard work. This annual event, sponsored by The National Association for the Education
of Young Children (NAEYC), allows us to showcase the importance of early childhood education,
our Links to Learning curriculum, and everyone who makes it possible. We have many fun activities
planned for Music Monday, Tasty Tuesday, Work Together Wednesday, Artsy Thursday, and Family
Friday. More information will be sent via Links 2 Home.



Earth Day

Earth Day is Monday, April 22nd! Our classes will be creating fun activities centering around the
importance of protecting our planet. We can't wait to share photos with you.

Our school will be releasing ladybugs at 10am and having Lady bug parties at 12:00pm. You are
more than welcome to join us:)

Event Information
Week of the Young Child

Children will be having a musical parade, making yummy food, working together as a
community on projects, creating works of art, and talking about families all this week.
Parents are invited to come Friday and read your favorite book to your child's class (rooms 3

and 4). Please let your teachers know if you will be attending.
When?
Monday, Apr 8, 2024, 07:00 AM

Event Information
International night

Come celebrate the diversity of our school!! Come dressed in your countries traditional attire
and bring a dish to share! Please add a card with your dish with the ingredients.

When?

Wednesday, Apr 10, 2024, 05:30 PM

Event Information
Scholastic Book Fair

The book fair will be located in our foyer for the children to check out the new exciting books
and purchase their favorite books.

When?

Monday, Apr 15, 2024, 07:00 AM

Event Information
Protrait Cafe

Three days of beautiful pictures that you can purchase the day the pictures are taken.

When?
Wednesday, Apr 17, 2024, 07:00 AM

Event Information
Ladybug Release
At 10am we will be releasing 5000 ladybugs!! Ask your children what the ladybugs do for the

community.
When?




Monday, Apr 22, 2024, 10:00 AM
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